Freedom of Information Act 2000 / Environmental Information Regulations 2004 (EIR) – 
Your request for information has now been considered. You asked:
1. The total number of parking places on your council housing estates.

2. What estimate you have of surplus parking spaces on your council housing estates - that is the number of places that are vacant even at periods of peak usage, or any other criteria you have used for such an assessment.

We have searched our records and the Council does not hold the information that you have asked for. This is not something that the Council records. This is therefore a refusal notice under the FOI Act – information not held.

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 
Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 


